
On the next page you'll find our Treasurer's Summary Report for December 2023.

Here's are the key points:
It’s important to note that this is a preliminary report and is subject to some change. It does, however,
give us a good idea of how the year ended. Our accountant is working on the official financial statement
for 2023 and it will be presented at the Annual Business Meeting in March. 
We are running an overall surplus of $57,831 after starting 2023 with a surplus of $20,228. Our year-to-
date surplus is $37,603 as income continues to exceed expenses.
To reach our annual budget we need to average $8,519/week in offerings to the General Fund. We
averaged $8,995 after 53 Sundays and December’s average was $9,392.
Our Missions giving goal for 2023 is $22,000. We ended 2023 with $30,051in the Missions Fund, 137% of
that goal. Isn’t that amazing!? 

I can’t think of a better way to end 2023. Thank you, Freedom Family!
God is good, all the time.

Pastor Tracy
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